
Friday Update, October 13, 2023 

Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent 
with a Friday update, October 13, 2023. 
  
  

Additional Funding for Our Students 

  
(Students Who Attend: Golden Oak, Fair Oaks Ranch, Mitchell, Pinetree, Sulphur 

Springs Community Schools) 

  

While all students currently eat for free breakfast and lunch in the state of California, additional 
funding for our schools is tied to the free and reduced meal applications.  This additional funding 
supports academic and intervention programs, social/emotional support programs, and 
professional development for teachers. 
  
We would greatly appreciate it, if you would take a moment to complete the lunch 
application at this link if you have not already completed it.  Only one application is needed 
per family. We also have lunch applications in the office for your convenience.  
  
Please see the information below about what supports are provided to our Schools with this 
funding. 

 

https://scvschoolnutrition.org/index.php?page=lunchapps&sid=1002091935515163
https://scvschoolnutrition.org/index.php?page=lunchapps&sid=1002091935515163


  
  
Please note that students who attend Canyon Springs, Leona Cox, Valley View, and Mint Canyon 
Community Schools do not complete the lunch application process. These families are asked to complete 
their information in the Aeries Parent Portal.  
  
  

 
  
  

   

Celebrating Our Families 
Holiday Food Drive 

  



 
  

  

I want to let you know that we are holding our annual Holiday Food Drive for our families in need. 
I am very excited that we have this opportunity to give back to our families.  
  
If you would like to support our District’s Holiday Food Drive for families in need, we are asking for 
certain foods to be donated, please see below.  
  



 
  

If you are able to contribute, we are asking for families to drop off the food items at your child’s 
school. When you arrive at the school, you will see a yellow donation cart placed at the front of the 
school.  
  

The Drive runs from October 23rd to November 8th between the hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 
PM.  



We greatly appreciate the food donations. We are also accepting gift cards in any amount from 
Denny’s Restaurant to support families who may not be able to cook the meal for the family. If 
you are able to donate a gift card from Denny’s, please give the gift card to the Office Manager 
at your child’s school and/or the District Office, and the gift cards will be given to those families 
in need.  

 
  

As a reminder to our families, please know that our District does not allow students to wear 
Halloween costumes to school. Your child’s Principal will be sending out information about 
what their school will be doing to support school spirit. It is very important that all children 
are able to participate in all school activities and are not excluded. Thank you again for 
your support.  
  
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
  
  

 


